
Route 1 , Box 210 
Kimberly , Idaho 83)41 

March 12 , 1978 

f.lr . Nicholas Toth 
Dept. of Ant hropology 
Universit y of California 
Berkeley, California 94720 

Dear Mr . Toths 

I am happy t o receive your letter of February 28th and to learn of your 
i nt er est in lithics. 

Your pr oposed studies in Ea.stern Africa should be most rewarding and 
excit ing. I a.m~leased to learn of your meet ing Jacques Tixi er. He, by 
the way , just sent me a card mentioning a find of fossilaman i the 
Arabian Gulf area . As far as he knows , that will be the first in North 
Africa. 

I am planning to join the worksh&p conducted by Jeffery Flenniken some 
t ime in June. I have been plagued by a series of operat ions and 111 
healt h for the past year ,but hopef ully I will be able to attend the 
summer flintknapping school and am enclosi ng his brochure for the 
school. I t hi nk you will find the school most rewarding as it will 
deal with numer ous technologies. Ther e is an i nt eresting exchange 
of information with the other students . They are usually picked from 
di verse geographical areas so t here is a lot of cross- polJination and 
exchanging of i deas . I a t tended last year and the result s were most 
fruitful. 

I would look forward to meeti ng you and I am sure you would enjoy this 
session . 

Respectfully yours , 

Don E. Crabtree 
Research Associat e Prehi storic Technology 
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